From: Bill Ritchie <bill@worldforests.org>
Sent: 22 June 2011 16:33

To: Seal Haul-Out Consultation mailbox
Subject: potential site

For some reason my email of yesterday (via automatic mail out) failed to send.

I wish to propose Loch Roe in Assynt as a designated site for common seals. There is a population of
around 18 - 25 depending on season, many immature and subject to harassment by pleasure boats.

Loch Roe haul outs NC 068243

Bill Ritchie, 95 Achmelvich, Lochinver
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